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Field
Māori

Rollover and revision of Kaupapa Mātaitai unit standard 23838

	Subfield
	Domain
	ID

	Seafood Māori
	Kaupapa Mātaitai
	23838


The Seafood Industry Training Organisation has rolled over the unit standard listed above to maintain its currency until it is reviewed.  The standard has also been revised to take account of the formation and launch of the Ministry for Primary Industries.

Date new version published
June 2012
Planned review date
December 2014
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